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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 
We’re so glad that you are able to be here and worship with us this 

weekend. If you are visiting with us today, we want to invite you to complete 
a “Connection Card” to let us know a little bit about what brought you here. 
You can find these cards in the back of the pews in the auditorium or ask for 
one from one of our greeters. Again, we are so glad that you are here! 

 School is back in session and fall weather is fast approaching! As we 
celebrate these changes, we want to reach out to our community in a way 
that will let the people of Rogers and NWA know that we love them and 
want to provide quality experiences for their children. So this October, we 
will host a Community Bible Walk! This 
event will be held on Sunday evening, 
October 28th. There is a great need 
for volunteers for this event—from 
parking lot attendants to actors and 
everything in between—we need your 
help! We will also need your help 
with donations of candy to be given 
out to all the children from the com-
munity. Sign-up forms are located on the Welcome Center counter. Please 
help us reach our community for Christ through this endeavor! 

Wade Allen 
Lead Pastor  
wade@templerogers.org 

Bryan Taylor 
Pastor of Worship Arts 
btaylor4Jesus@gmail.com 

John O’Connor 
Pastor of Student Ministries 
john@templerogers.org 

Ron Fields 
Pastor of Senior Adults & Care Ministries 
ron.fields@cox.net 

Church Office 
info@templerogers.org / 479.636.1064 

Tonight—5:00-7:00 PM 



September 9, 2018 

Announcements 

  

MORNING WORSHIP 10:45 - 12:00  

PRAYER 

“How Great is Our God” 

“I Stand Amazed (How Marvelous)” 
TESTIMONY & PRAYER Alberto Herrera 

“Amazing Grace (My Chains are Gone)” 
“Great I Am” 

PRAYER  

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“O, Come to the Altar” 
 

EVENING SERVICE 6:00 PM 

 

  

 

FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY 
 Begins tonight!  Ron Fields will start this course today at 5:00 pm and the class 

will continue for 9 weeks. 
 
OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE 

 Leaders are needed for the T&T Boys and Girls in Awana Club. There is 
also a need for a Games Director. See Adam Simpson or Sharon Martin 
for more information. 

 K-3rd Children’s Church is in need of several volunteers willing to serve 
as assistants in a rotating cycle. Contact Patricia Penn or Derrick Bremer.  

 There is a need for 2-3 people to take care of the flower beds at the 
church.  See Russell Jones if you would like to help with this. 

             
WESTSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 
 Items needed include: wide-ruled paper, dry erase markers, #2 pencils,  

crayons, glue sticks, composition notebooks, Kleenex and Germ X.  
 
LADIES BIBLE STUDIES 
  Monday Group begins September 10 - 6:30 pm 
 Thursday Group will meet September 20 - 9:00 am 
 Both groups will be studying “Faithful, Abundant, and True” featuring Kay Ar-

thur, Beth Moore and Priscilla Shirer.  Ladies’ Studies meet every other week. 



Today’s Volunteers 

Upcoming Events 
   

September 10  Ladies Monday Bible Study begins - 6:30 PM 

September 11  Awana/TSM - 6:00 PM -- Bible Study -  6:30 PM 

September 16  Worship/Student Pastor Candidate Weekend 

September 20  Ladies Thursday Bible Study - 9:00 AM 

September 24  Ladies Monday Bible Study - 6:30 PM 

September 30  5th Sunday Fellowship Meal - No Evening Service 

October 4  Christian Seniors - Noon  

October 7  Missionaries Schroeder Family - Morning Service  

October 8  Mission Rally - Round Mountain 

October 28  Bible Walk  

October 31  Awana Dismissed 

Next Week’s Volunteers 

Greeters James & Jerrese Fancher  

Children’s Church Caleb Allen  

Nursery: 9:30 AM Joanna Allen & Volunteer  

10:30 AM Josh & Audrey King  

  6:00 PM  Jessica Simpson & Volunteer  

Greeters Jean Duncan & Maxine Peters 
Children’s Church Chloe Fulfer 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Jane Evans & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Gary & Brenda Townzen 

  6:00 PM  Tim & Roxanna Dabney 

Deacon of the Month — Chuck Bruce  

If you know that you will not be available to serve, please 
make arrangements for someone to take your place. 

We are always looking for more individuals to serve  
as volunteers. If you are interested in serving, please 

contact one of the pastors or the church office. 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers 

September 2 Report  
General Fund $4607.00 
Camp 
Missions 
Chairs 

$100.00 
$100.00 

$50.00 
Mower Fund $50.00 

Quotes for the New Chairs are 

on the Information Center! 

Attendance  
Bible Study 61 

AM Worship 120 
On Campus 87 

Lake Study 33 

Wednesday 87 


